
March 16, 2020




Parents and Families,

We, at Bigfork Elementary School, are committed to providing academic instruction to the greatest extent possible during this time of our school closure. We have a responsibility to ensure students have successfully completed current grade level content in order to be successful at the next grade level.
 
Teachers are working hard to develop online materials and resources as well as hard copy packets your children can work through during this time. We are currently working out a plan to get these packets, books, food, and other items to students. More information to come on that soon.
 
Our counselors are also working on developing resources for students to access. Our CSCT counselors are hoping to be up and running after Spring Break. More information will be coming.
 
This is an unprecedented time and I know it can be stressful for families. Depending on the length of our closure, it may be a possibility that our K-4 students extend the school year into the summer.  We believe this could be an unexpected, exciting way to combine learning with summer activities. This situation remains fluid and we will continue to update you with information as soon as we can.

Thank you,
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Brenda Clarke
Bigfork Elementary School Principal

